
From: CRASH Community Residents Active in South Hampstead  
Sent: 21 March 2023 21:20 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Objection: 2022/0528/P The O2 Masterplan Site Finchley Road 
London NW3 6LU 
 

Dear David,  
 
We don't seem to have received your recent email notifications to prior 
objectors so I suspect that, although we are co-sponsors of the Confederation 
of Local Community Groups' combined Objection, it appears we have failed to 
be formally registered as Objectors: therefore please note our most vehement 
objections as explained within, and record us in the appropriate database for 
future information and notifications. 
 
With many thanks, 
Eric Bergsagel 
Chair of CRASH 
the Combined Residents Associations of South Hampstead 
 
 


